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	St. Paul
Armenian Church
Sunday school

INVITES YOU TO SEE THE LIVING NATIVITY 
On Saturday, January 5th our Sunday School students will enact the Living Nativity with Christmas Caroling to celebrate the Birth and Revelation of Jesus. 
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JJCome to participate in the Living Nativity
All Sunday School      children will participate

As Program at the Christmas Eve Dinner

Please call to make reservations for the event-
226-6343 
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St. Paul Armenian Church
           Sunday School
Christos Dzunahv Yev Hyednehtsahv
Ohrnial eh Hyednootyoonun Christosee
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